
 

West London Primary Languages Hub  
 

 MFL ASSESSMENT  
in Primary Schools 

with 
Bernardette Clinton 

 

Thursday  15th October 2015  
4.30 – 5.30pm .m. 

(Refreshments from 4:15 p.m.) 

 Grange Primary School 
Church Road, Ealing, London W5 4HN 

(Tube: South Ealing / Bus: 65) 
 

Bernardette Clinton is the Primary Languages Consultant in Hackney.  
She has been Languages Adviser in Enfield and is a Lecturer in Education  
at Middlesex University. 
 

The meeting is open to all primary languages coordinators and language  
teachers in West London. 
* This is a free event.  

What is an ALL Primary Languages Hub? 
ALL Primary Languages Hubs are places where local teachers who are involved in  
developing primary language teaching can meet and exchange ideas as well as accessing  
information and support nationally.  
Hubs are run by volunteers and are often free of charge.  
 
What is ALL? 
ALL is the main national organisation which supports language teachers. ALL provides much-
needed advice and research into language teaching and keeps us all informed about the latest  
developments.  

 
ALL West London Primary Languages Hub is hosted by  

Grange Primary School, Ealing.   

For more information or joining ALL go to http//www.all-languages.org.uk/ 

Please confirm your attendance or for further information contact Letizia Mendez Tiley 
Email lmendez@grange.ealing.sch.uk                     Tel. 0208 567 1432 
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